
         E-Safety Newsletter 
 

 

Events, News and Updates from the E-Safety Officers Autumn 2  
 

Meet your E-Safety Officers:  

 

 

Important dates: 

 Tuesday 9th February 
2021 – Safer Internet 
Day 

 

 Wednesday 24th March 
2021 – Easter E-Safety 
Newsletter 

 

 

 

 

Our E-Safety Officers have taken a 
proactive role in ensuring children 
understand the importance of 
internet safety.  

If you have any questions, or need 
any assistance (students and 
staff), be sure to ask our E-Safety 
Officers!  

 

and Lawrence. 

Don’t tell anyone 
your personal 
information. 

Keep your 
passwords 
private. 

Don’t click on 
any unknown 

advertisements! 

Tell an adult if 
you’re playing 

online. 

At the start of Autumn 2, we held a poster 
competition. We picked our winner because she went 
above and beyond by creating a book and included 
some of her own top tips for staying safe online 
which were well-informed and creative. She even 
created her own character for her E-Safety story.  
Well done Eleicia from 3MR! 

 


